
 

 
 

 
 
ADMIN 
 To all Gr. 10 students—a friendly reminder of the Literacy and Numeracy Assessments happening next Monday, April 

7th, Tuesday, April 8th, and Wednesday, April 9th. Please refer to the information sheet that was distributed before 
Spring Break as it has important information regarding the assessments. When you are schedule for your Numeracy 
assessment, please ensure you bring a calculator with you.  
 

COUNSELLING 
 Are you interested in a career in the growing field of health care? Douglas College is hosting an event for students and 

parents in Gr. 10-12 on Wednesday, April 2nd, from 5-8pm at their Coquitlam campus. Find out about the variety of 
career programs available that don’t require going to medical school. See your counsellor for further information.  

 Summer school is recommended if you have not passed a graduation required class this year, or if you would like to 
take a course for a second time to upgrade your marks or understanding. Registration for Gr. 10-12 students opens on 
Monday, April 7th, at 9am. Registration for Gr. 8 and 9 students opens on Monday, April 14th, at 9am. Spots are filled on 
a first come first serve basis. Please speak to your counsellor for more details!   

 
EVENTS 
 Gr. 9-11 math contests will take place on Thursday, April 3rd, in the Library. The block will be announced tomorrow. 

Students who already wrote math contests in February, the results are in room C106 at lunch time. 
 Gr. 10-12 students are invited to the annual Spring Fling! Join us for a night of dance, pizza, and music on April 15th 

from 6-9pm. Tickets will go on sale starting today until April 11th for $20 on schoolcashonline; we have a limited 
capacity so get your tickets right away! 

 
CLUBS 
 Muslim Students Association Club—Eid is just around the corner and the Sullivan Heights MSA and Multicultural club 

are excited to invite you to our Eid Celebration on Friday at lunch! Join us in the HUB for mehndi stalls, a photo booth, 
sweets and an Eid trivia game with prizes! Plus, don’t forget to wear your Eid clothing and celebrate with us!  

 
GRADS 
 To all Gr. 12 students—there will be a very important Valedictorian orientation session this Friday at lunch in Mr. Begg’s 

room, C209. If you are interested in applying to be this year’s Valedictorian, please come to the orientation meeting 
this Friday at lunch.    

 A reminder to Grads that Dry Grad tickets are on sale until May 12th! Early bird tickets start at $125 until March 31st. 
Evening bird tickets are $140 until May 8th and late to the part bird tickets are $150 until May 12th. Scan the QR code on 
the posters around the school to RSVP and buy your tickets! See you at the Rec Room at Brentwood Mall in Burnaby on 
May 30th after Dinner Dance!   

 
CAFETERIA 
 The specials today are: 

• Chicken Strips & Fries 
• Poutine 
• Alfredo Pasta 
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